Have your say

Oxfordshire County Council are making changes to subsidised bus services and Dial-a-Ride.

These proposals will affect some bus users and all Dial-a-Ride users. Will it affect you?
The council needs to save many millions of pounds. They can save money by running supported transport services more efficiently; however that is not enough to make all the savings.  The council also want to make savings from reducing the current £5 million a year the council pays in bus subsidies and to run the Dial-a-Ride service.

Currently Oxfordshire County Council subsidises over 100 bus services in Oxfordshire, which makes up around 9% of the bus network. 
Oxfordshire County Council are currently consulting on these proposed cuts. Oxfordshire Rural Community Council are helping with the consultation. Unlimited would like as many members as possible to comment.
How do I make comments? The deadline is 14th September
If you have something to say about cuts to transport for disabled people then get your voice heard. You can do that in one of the following ways – or all of them!

Ring Oxfordshire Rural Community Council on 01865 883488 or email orcc@oxonrcc.org.uk.
Write to Oxfordshire County Council to let them know your views

Supported Transport Consultation
FREEPOST 
OXFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL
Write, phone or email your local County Councillor to tell them what you think
Go online, if you have access to a computer 
https://consultations.oxfordshire.gov.uk/consult.ti/stconsultation/consultationHome

There you will find a short survey to answer.

Turn over for Unlimited’s new free phone line number
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We have changed our phone number

0800  04  4 8 192

The law on charging for phone numbers has changed so we wanted to make sure everyone could still call us for free from a landline.  There may be a small charge for mobile calls, but this is no more than our old number.
We have changed our website

www.unltdox.org.uk
Keeping in contact with you

Make sure you tell us if you move or your phone number changes. We don’t want you to miss out on news!
If you have got an email address please do let us know it. We can keep you up-to-date in between newsletters and make sure you don’t miss out.

Email info@unltdox.org.uk to let us know.
Do get in touch if you want to help out with Unlimited


Come to coffee mornings


Help on our information stall


Stuff envelopes


Go to public meetings to have a say

Turn over to see how you can have your say on proposed cuts to transport which will affect disabled people.

